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Dear Celebrate Life Participant, 

It feels like spring is in the air (at least this week!), and spring means Celebrate Life! A few 
short months from now, thousands of students across the Central Field will descend on 
ONU's campus for three days of fun and competition. As a student growing up on the 
Chicago Central District I looked forward to Celebrate Life every year. It's an honor to now 
share in this weekend with you as your District Celebrate Life Director! 

The field event is open to all students regardless of whether or not they officially qualify to 
represent the Chicago Central District during the district-level event. There are several events 
which automatically qualify you for RCL when you sign up for them — home run derby, 5K, 
tennis, and dodgeball. The rest of the team event rosters and qualifying talent entries were 
set at the District Celebrate Life event on March 3. Of course, any student is welcome to 
attend as a spectator. 

Because of District financial support, the cost for this year’s field event has decreased nearly 
25% to an even $100 regardless of the number of events entered. All registration checks 
should be made payable to your local church. Each church will submit one lump payment to 
the District. 

Because we asked everyone to fill out the field event waivers prior to the District event, the 
only form necessary for you to complete and turn in is the attached registration form 
showing the events in which you will be participating. The only exception is for those 
students who did not attend the district event and wish to attend the field event as a 
spectator.  

All youth leaders must have the registration forms, waiver forms, and payment for the field 
event turned in to Brandon Carter no later than Sunday, April 8 (District Assembly). Please 
make sure you have everything turned in to your youth leader before this date to make life 
easier on him or her. 

If you have any questions about the event, please don't hesitate to contact me! I look forward 
to seeing you all in the very near future.  

Brandon Carter 
CCD Celebrate Life Director 
O: 815.602.8620 | C: 815.603.4890 | pastorbrandon@k3naz.org

Attachments:  
*Celebrate Life Registration Form �




